Glenys Yates

From: Jeff House [jeffhouse@talktalk.net]

Sent: 27 June 2013 13:11 CO/\CQ’L’(\S
To: Development Management )
Subject: Planning Application No. 13/00551/FUL

Weaverthorpe Parish Council have considered the above application and whilst we have no problem with
the position of the turbine, we object to the height of it, as it will be too overbearing on the open
countryside.

In general Weaverthorpe Parish Council note that the number of wind turbines in and around the Great
Wolds Valley is increasing to such an extent that they are visible from most viewpoints.

Regards

Jeff House

Jeff House,

Clerk to Weaverthorpe Parish Council,
Tel: 01944 738841,

Mobile: 07901 661508,

e mail; jeffhouse@talktalk.net.




